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Baltimore, MD 21201 
 
 
 

 
                                        ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 

To: MPSSAA Board of Control  
 
From: R. Andrew Warner, MPSSAA Executive Director 
 
Date: November 30, 2020 
 
Subject: Winter Board of Control Meeting  
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
MPSSAA President, Mr. Micheal Duffy, has called the winter meeting of the MPSSAA Board of 
Control for December 16, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. The meeting will occur online virtually.  Links for the 
virtual meeting will be sent out and posted on this announcement located on the ​MPSSAA website​.  
 
Major items on the agenda include: a recommendation of classifications, constitutional amendments, and 
reports on the status of high school sports. 
 
Please make every effort to be in attendance. If you cannot be present, please contact our office at  
410-767-0555 or via email. 
 
Thank you. 
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